
From: Graeme Mount < > 
Sent: Sunday, March 14, 2021 12:01 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: fgelinas-qp@ndp.on.ca
Subject: Rural rate increase
 
Gentlemen/ Ladies:
 
Of course we are not pleased about the proposed 50%+ increase in our Hydro Bill for our summer
cottage on Long Lake (24 Martin Drive). We spend only a few months there each year and already
pay heavily.
 
Like most of our neighbours, we are living on a fixed income. The zoning is "seasonal", and that
means that we cannot use electricity all year the way "rural" residents do. We are not there to do
that.
 
If a rate increase is necessary, it would be more fair to raise it at a certain level across the board for
everyone.
 
Graeme S. Mount.
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